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 Objection

Comments It would be completely wrong for permission to be given for this planning application to go ahead. The
location of this incinerator is not compatible with the new primary and secondary schools being built as
part of Arun District council's key strategic site plan which includes an additional 1500 houses on Ford
airfield. Residents and particularly children's health is bound to be affected as incineration will affect air
quality. We live in a beautiful part of the country and the site of these horrible looking huge towers will
just destroy and affect the views of the South Downs National Park and it would in fact incentivise
people to start moving out of the area instead of attracting new residents to occupy the houses being
built. In addition to the above our local roads will not be able to cope with the size and weight of the
lorries that will not only be there during the building works but will be with us forever . West Sussex
has enough incineration sites and there is absolutely no need for yet another incineration site right on
the doorstep of children's schools.
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